

Town of Milford BOARD OF SEWER COMMISSIONERS WASTEWATER TREATMENT FACILITY P.O. BOX 644

MILFORD, MA 01757-0644

Milford Sewer Disposal Plant Tel. (508) 473-2054 • Office Tel. (508) 478-0059

Richard J. Cenedella Commissioner

> Thomas Morelli Commissioner

John Mainini Director of Operations/ Superintendent Rudolph V. Lioce III Commissioner

John Consigli Admin, Assistant

MILFORD BOARD OF SEWER COMMISSIONERS MINUTES March 11, 2014

The Sewer Commissioners Meeting was called to order at 6:00 P.M. in room #14 of the Milford Town Hall.

Present:

Thomas Morelli - Chairman Rudy Lioce III - Commissioner Richard Cenedella - Commissioner John Mainini – Superintendent Amanda Cavaliere - Tata & Howard

Kevin Rudden - Town Crier

John Consigli – Administrative Assistant

Bills and Payroll signed by the Board.

A motion was made by Mr. Cenedella to approve the Meeting Minutes from February 25, 2014, seconded by Mr.Lioce and made unanimous by Mr. Morelli.

A motion was made by Mr. Lioce to have the next Board of Sewer Commissioner's Meeting on April 29, 2014 at 6:00 P.M. in Room #14 of the Town Hall, seconded by Mr. Cenedella and made unanimous by Mr. Morelli.

Mr. Lioce made a motion to approve a Definitive Subdivision Plan for Sanylah Crossing since it is all septic system, and will have no effect on Milford Town Sewer, seconded by Mr. Cenedella and made unanimous by Mr. Morelli. A letter will be sent to Milford Planning Board.

Mr. Cenedella made a motion to approve a Waiver of Site Plan for 66 Dilla Street since it will have no effect on Milford Town Sewer, seconded by Mr. Lioce and made unanimous by Mr. Morelli. A letter will be sent to Milford Planning Board.

Mr. Cenedella made a motion to approve twelve FY2014 Sewer Use Reimbursements, seconded by Mr. Lioce and made unanimous by Mr. Morelli.

Mr. Lioce made a motion to approve a 3500 gallon grease trap and baffle instead of a 2000 gallon grease trap for Bohler Engineering at Mcdonald's Restaurant located at 143 Medway Street, seconded by Mr. Cenedella and made unanimous by Mr. Morelli.

Mr. Mainini gave an update to the Board on the FY2015 Budget Preparation. The Budget will be submitted to the Town Accountant and Finance Committee for review.

At 6:30 P.M., Mr. Cenedella made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Lioce and made unanimous by Mr. Morelli.

Respectfully Submitted,

John Consigli Administrative Assistant